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Pride Groups 
We kicked off our PRIDE Groups with some fun activities
aimed at helping everyone get to know each other!
These cross-grade groups stay together throughout the
students' time at Raymond, allowing 4th graders to take
on leadership roles during activities. PRIDE Groups help
foster connections among students and staff, creating a
strong sense of community in our school. Be sure to ask
your child about their first PRIDE Group meeting!

Book Fair Volunteers  

We can't do it without you! Please consider
volunteering to help at the Book Fair. The story starts

with you! Please click the link below to sign up.
Volunteers get $8 Book Fair credit to use during

the fair!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090B45AEAA2FA
AF94-51117589-fall   

School pictures will be taken on Tuesday, September 24.
For your convenience, we are offering an online ordering

option.

Pre-order online and receive a FREE 10x8 photo collage
with your purchase!

To place your order, click the link below:
https://orders.langephotographics.com/ordering/with?

key=T97WWU4V




